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Addendum to Walk-in Interviews scheduled to be held on 4th August, 2019 

 

It is clarified to the candidates desirous to attend Walk-in Interviews for the three 

posts of Guest Faculty in Computer Science & Information Technology as notified by 

the University that the post is not restricted to teach B.Tech and M.Tech 

programmes under the Department of Computer Science & Information Technology 

but also meant for MCA programme being offered by the Department. Candidates 

having relevant post graduation degree in the relevant field as per AICTE 

Regulations indicated in the details of qualification may walk-in for interviews on the 

schedule date.  

Registrar  
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